
I live in Covelo and DO NOT SUPPORT 10% expansion. Having that large of an increase not 

only puts a strain on the aquifer but also massive light pollution that affects our ecosystem. We 

are a small community of farmers that would be deeply impacted by the strain of new expansion 

before the county has even gotten a handle on so many pending applications. Our forests, our 

animals, and our waterways would be devastated by this expansion. 


